BEAVER NEWS April 2010

Thursday 15th April

We should have had the trainee doctors coming to show the Beavers C.P.R. but they had to cancel, and made it for 29th April. So we had a games evening instead.

Thursday 22nd April

We visited St Bartholomew's Church Thurstaston. The Reverend Jane Turner spoke to the Beavers about the Church, the different services and the different outfits that she wears for the different festivals during the year. The Beavers were given a sheet of paper with objects on to find within the Church. At the end of the evening we invested 3 new Beavers they were Joel Hobson, Jack Blanshard and Sam Sutton-Jeffs. Sam Maxwell read a prayer that he had written for the St George's day service.

On Sunday 25th April, most of the Beavers attended the St Georges Day parade.

Thursday 29th April

The trainee doctors came to show the Beavers C.P.R. First of all they talked to them and showed pictures on their laptop of the different stages. The Beavers were then put into groups with a leader plus trainee doctor, all the Beavers had several tries with the C.P.R. dummies.

For photos of Beavers at St Barts and doing C P R - click on Beaver activities in April/May 2010 in Photo gallery section

Activities in May - not to be missed

Group Camp
Saturday/Sunday 1st/2nd May

Space Topic Thursday 6th May

Challenge Evening
Thursday 13th May

District Beaver Challenge Friday 21st May

Kites

Thursday 27th May